
 

 
 

Ulster County Comptroller Expands Real Property Tax Audit 
 to Include Properties of Interest 

 

Kingston, NY (April 25, 2022) – Based on risk assessment and after several months of preparation, on 

March 29, 2022, the Office of the Ulster County Comptroller launched an audit of the real property tax 

collection process.    

In light of questions raised last week on the tax status of 701 Grant Avenue, Town of Ulster, the 

Comptroller’s Office has expanded our information requests to include details surrounding the real 

property taxes of 701 Grant Avenue, and other properties of interest.  

The Comptroller’s Office looks forward to working with the Executive and the Legislature to improve 

transparency and accountability on behalf of the taxpayers of Ulster County.  
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